

Mike DeWine, Governor Jeff Davis, Director

Date: March 11, 2019

To: Ethan Wittkorn, Regulatory Policy Advocate

Office of Lt. Governor Jon Husted

Copy: Carrie Kuruc, Director of the Common Sense Initiative Office

Office of Lt. Governor Jon Husted

From: Becky Phillips, Administrative Rules Coordinator

Re: Memorandum of Response to Common Sense Initiative Office Review of

Rules 5123:2-2-02 (Rescind) and 5123-2-02 (New)

Thank you for reviewing rules 5123:2-2-02 and 5123-2-02 (*Background Investigations for Employment*). The Department will proceed to file the rules with the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review.